
 

 

 

 

Remscheid, March 15th, 2020 

 

Dear Delegates and Presidents of ISPU member associations, 

 

you are all aware of the extent of the coronavirus situation worldwide, but especially in 

Europe. The current situation has forced the PSK to cancel its exhibition weekend in May, on 

which the ISPU Show 2020 should also take place. 

 

Unlike last year, when there was a nationally contagious health problem for dogs in Norway, 

today we face a danger that affects all nations. Gathering people in closed spaces is not 

recommended, and is even prohibited in some regions. Some countries have also imposed 

travel restrictions. 

 

Against this background, a move to another country is currently not being considered, even 

impossible, and we hereby cancel the ISPU General Assembly  planned for May. 

 

Since we all do not know how long and with what conditions we will still be faced with this 

situation, we postpone a new scheduling of the General Assembly. 

 

As soon as it appears that we can reschedule, we will inform you immediately. However, we 

assume that an appointment will be possible from September / October at the earliest. 

 

We wish you, your families and all members all the best and above all health! 

 

For the Board of ISPU  

 

 

Michael Heimbs 

ISPU President 

 

 


